
Men’s RFU League Structure 2023/24 – League Deadline, Unplayed Fixtures & Papa Johns Mens 

Community Cups 

Adverse weather conditions during the winter months have left some teams with games to play that 

may take them beyond the scheduled end of season date of the 6th April. 

The RFU Adult Competitions Management Committee, in conjunction with organising committees 

for the Mens RFU Leagues, met earlier this this week to agree a process for managing the situation. 

With the Men’s Papa Johns Community Cup starting after the league season the Committee are 

focussed on causing minimal impact for clubs competing in the Cup, whilst also trying not to 

negatively impact completion of the league season. 

The following conditions will be applied for the remainder of the season: 

1. Teams not competing in the Men’s Papa Johns Community Cup are able to play league 
matches after the league completion date of the 6th April. Your organising committee will 
schedule matches accordingly, which will appear in your fixture list on the RFU website. 
 

2. Teams will be given the opportunity to play on Easter Weekend, which was previously a 
break weekend in the season. If the fixture is not played on this weekend organising 
committees reserve the right to allow fixtures to be played after the 6th April. If this isn’t 
possible any outstanding fixtures will be determined by an approved methodology.  
  

3. If a team withdraws from the Papa Johns Community Cup, they can play league fixtures that 
may affect promotion/relegation after the deadline. 

Understandably, these conditions will not suit all teams, but after exploring the potential the 

options, the Committee believe this is the most equitable process to conclude the season. 
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